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Mr Frame, Mrs Blake and all the staff would like to wish you a happy New Year and welcome you back to the new term.
Dates for your diary:
Monday 3rd February – Year 5 walk to Central Library
Wednesday 5th February – Parent event at UTC
Thursday 6th February – Running Club starts 
Wednesday 12th February – Valentine’s School Disco (See details below) 
Thursday 13th February – Book at Breakfast event
Friday 14th February – Hook a Bag Mufti
Thursday 5th March – World Book Day
Monday 16th March – Class Photography visiting the school to do Class Photos.




Jeremiah’s Journey – Bring a Bear to School Day
The children had a lovely time meeting Jeremiah Bear on Thursday this week. The children had an opportunity to say hello to Jeremiah Bear and learn about the great work that Jeremiah’s Journey[image: C:\Users\kmedlicott\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\D981A29C.tmp] do. 



Valentine’s School Disco 
The Valentine’s School Disco will be held on Wednesday 12th February in the Dining Hall 
4.45pm – 6pm for Foundation, Years 1, 2 and 3
6.15 – 7.30pm for Years 4. 5 and 6. [image: C:\Users\kmedlicott\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\F7140F2F.tmp]


[image: C:\Users\kmedlicott\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\954F3C71.tmp]
Baby News!
Congratulations to Mrs Moody (Year 3) who is expecting a baby in the Summer! 
[image: Image result for baby pictures cartoon]

Book at Breakfast 
Book at breakfast event will be on Thursday 13th February; parents can stay at the normal drop off time, bring a book and breakfast/munchies and read with their child/ren.
[image: Image result for breakfast cartoon images]
Reminders

Curriculum Enrichment (Early Years Unit Snack Money) – Concerning Nursery and Foundation pupils only: please make sure that you have paid your Curriculum Enrichment fees via ParentPay for Term 1 and Term 2. This money covers the cost of snacks and making materials in Nursery and Foundation. Thank you. 
Running Club will be starting up again on Thursday 6th February. The sessions will start straight after school and finish at 4:20pm; please collect your child/children from Victoria Park unless you have made alternative arrangements. Thank you.



Harry Potter Book Night!
Central Library are celebrating Harry Potter Book Night!
Join them for our free film show - "Harry Potter and the Philosophers Stone" Certificate: PG Running time: 146 minutes
Booking required so please speak to staff at Central Library to reserve your place. Contact: Email library@plymouth.gov.uk or call 01752 305902 for more information and to book your space.
[image: Harry Potter Book Night]


Extreme reading challenge during Half Term – more information to follow!
[image: C:\Users\kmedlicott\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\AF0F64BD.tmp]
World Book Day! 
This year World Book Day will be on Thursday 5th March and the theme is ‘Silly Stories’. Children can come into school dressed up as their favourite character from their most loved ‘silly story’. The Year 2 children will also visit the Central Library on the day - the theme links to activities they are doing in school. 
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: C:\Users\kmedlicott\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\F7B1153C.tmp]
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